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5th August 2024 

 

Student Pyjama Mufti Day 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As part of their fundraising efforts, Year 6 is hosting a PJ Mufti Day, inviting everyone to enjoy a great 
day of learning while comfortably wearing their pyjamas from home. The money raised will go towards 
a gift to the school for future students to enjoy. 

 
     WHEN:  Friday 16th August 2024 (Term 3, Week 4) 
 
     COST:  A Gold Coin Donation 
 

Please note: Covered shoes must be worn. Due to safety reasons, no thongs, sandals, crocs or singlets          
can be worn. Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
We're looking forward to a fun-filled learning day at our wonderful school with all our amazing students. 
 

The Year 6 Team  
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